
Senior Committee Report – 7 January 2006 
 
1. Teri Randolph has volunteered to handle the meet entries for Senior. 
 
2. I will try and get the meet invitation out to committee members to get feedback 
on the many suggestions that came out of the E-mails by the end of next week. 
 
3. Awards have been ordered for the meet and will arrive by 1/20. 
 
4. I will order the high point awards next week for both short and long course 
Senior Championship meets. 
 
5. The long Course meet will be held at George Mason University Fairfax, July 
27-30. At this time we DO NOT have a host for this meet. 
 


